From: dbeavis@greyhoundsqueensland.com.au

To: tonyhanmer@hotmall,com

i2C: kerryleew@blgpond.com .
Subject: FW: Correspondence

Date; Fri, 8 Jan 2010 11:15:59 +100D

Tony,
_ elow is an emall from Kerty for your response,

Ragards
Daren

Greyhounds Queensland is prepared to sign the attached draft Ietter to the Preinier of Queenstand in
congratulating the government in recognising the racing industry’s conliibution to the Queensland
ecanomy and supportting one amalgamated controf body.

The leller is signed in good faith on the pravision thal no deal or armangement has or will be made
betwean QLD Hamess Racing Ltd, the government or the new contro! body on the ownership or future

of the Albion Park Complex.

Regards
Kerry Watson

23/09/2010




